
 

  

Gwladys Street CP & Nursery School     

 NEWSLETTER 2nd December 2022 

Message from the Head Teacher 

Please click here to view  term dates for the  
school year. 

 

 

www.gwladysstreet.org 

 

 

0151-525-0843 @GwladysStPrim 

 

 

admin.office@gwladysstreet.com 

 

Our Annual Santa Dash is Friday 
9th December 
The children and staff can wear: 
Christmas Jumpers 
Christmas  T Shirts 

Dear parents/carers, 
It was lovely to see the Christmas trees and decorations go up in school this week.  We 
have also had visitors to our classrooms as our 'naughty elves' have been causing trouble 
at Gwladys Street again.   
Next week, we are holding open afternoons for all year groups, as per the 'Dates for your 
diary' document we circulated a while ago. The sessions are from 3.30 - 4.15pm are as 
follows: 
Monday 5th December - Year 3 
Tuesday 6th December - FS2 Stay and Play and Year 4 
Wednesday 7th December - Year 2 and Year 5 
Thursday 8th December - Year 1 and Year 6. 
These are informal 'drop in' sessions, where your child can show you around their class-
room and talk you through the work in their books.    The 'drop in sessions' are not par-
ents'/carers' evenings where you have a 'one to one' appointment with the class teach-
er.  If you need a personal appointment for any reason, please telephone the school office 
to arrange a meeting.  For pupils in Foundation Stage 2, this will be an after school 'stay 
and play' session.  We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.   
It has been lovely to hear the children singing Christmas songs in school this week as this 
is the first year where we are able to sing in large groups.  We can't wait to share our 
songs with you.   
Have a lovely weekend and let's hope we get a win for England on Sunday night!  Best 
wishes, Ms Booth 

https://gwladysstreet.org/about/term-dates/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In June Year 4 pupils will take part in 
the Statutory Multiplication Check.   

 
This check is against times tables upto 

12 x 12.    
Please support your child at home by 

accessing Times Table Rock Stars where 
your child's class teacher has assigned 
appropriate times tables for them to 

work on.  In school, your child will also 
work on their tables ready for June.  

If you have any questions regarding the 
check, please speak to your child's 

class teacher.  
Please click here to view Parents infor-

mation pack 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unless you have been asked 

by the class teacher, please 

leave your child's toys at 

home. 

 

Free School Meal Winter 

Voucher from Liverpool City 

Council 
 

 

 

 

If you are entitled to  

income based free school meals 

your Winter  

voucher has been emailed to you 

using the email address we have 

on record for you in school. 

Nursery will be  

having their stay and 

play sessions on  

Monday 5th December  

8.30 - 9.30 

and  

12.30-1.30 

Thursday 8th December 

8.30—9.30 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents


 

 

 

 Attendance Matters 

Whole School Target: 97% - This week’s Whole school attendance: 91% 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 
9:00am each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the 
school will result in a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not pos-
sible, medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %       Position  

China   95.8%     

Morocco   95%    

Germany  95% 

Japan   94.8%    

Chile   94.6%            5th 

Australia   94.6%    5th 

New Zealand  94.07%     7th 

Russia   94%       8th 

Costa Rica  90.8%       9th 

Butterflies  89.6%            10th 

Kenya   88.2%                 11th 

India   87.4%     12th 

France   84.7%             13th 

Caterpillars  84%              14th 

Ladybirds  80%      15th 

Congratulations to Class Germany and Class 

China who are our  

Attendance winners  again this week. The chil-

dren will all receive a  

Golden time activity.  

                      

to the 278 children who 

had 100% attendance 

this week. 

Classes New Zealand &   

Morocco are the winners of 

November’s attendance   

reward. They will enjoy a 

Glow Disco next 

week. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

To start our Christmas activities all   
children attending school on  

Monday 5th December 2022 will enjoy a Christ-
mas Movie 

 afternoon with refreshments and popcorn.  
YOU HAVE TO BE IN  TO WIN!!! 



Star of the Week 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybirds           

France            

Germany           

Australia           

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Hayden S 

Charlie B 

Arya B 

Jacob W 

Ava G 

Lucas S 

Sophie S 

Elyan A 

Amelia M 

Esmee R 

Siyana A 

Kayden M 

Zephaniah O 

Amelia S 

Ave-Mae S 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our  

wonderful  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Your hard work and 

efforts have not gone                            

unnoticed. 



 

Fancy a chat or want to meet new friends? 

Join us every Wednesday from 2.30pm in 

the  

Breakfast room for coffee, cake and a chat 

Parent and toddler  

sessions will be held every  

Wednesday  

morning 9-10 am 

We wish Mrs Beckwith and her 
family all the very best as she 

leaves us today to start 
her maternity leave 

 
5th December  -  Year 3 
6th December -   Year FS2 and 4 
7th December -   Year 2 and 5 
8th December -   Year 1 and 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children will be sharing their proud 

moments next week with their  

parents/carers. 

3.30 - 4.15 

With refreshments 



Look at the wonderful week Year 4 have had. 

Class Chile have been working hard in English this week and  
using their memory skills to put the images of the Iron Man story 
into a sequence. We are really looking forward to writing our own 
story soon. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Family Support 

Our Calm Central 
team is here to offer 

you  
support about any  

concerns or issues. 

 

 

 

Worried about a child or  
young person? 

 

If a child or young person is at risk of harm, abuse or        
neglect please report it to : 

 

CARELINE 
Call 0151 233 3700 

 
 
 
 

MENU FOR WB 5th December 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY   
TO 

Riley H 
Freddie B 

Leonardo S 
Ianis G 

Scarlett D 
Joseph G 
Evelina P 
Bence B 



Save money and get help with your fuel bills 

Click here to find out more. 

 

Fears over debt as more 

people could 

turn to loan sharks to cover  

Christmas 
 

• Nearly one in ten people turned to 

loan sharks to cover the costs of 

Christmas last year. 

 

• More than half of victims turned 

to illegal money lenders in order to 

pay 

for essentials such as utilities, food 

and fuel in the first half of 2022. 

 

• New campaign 

#SleighNoToLoanSharks aims to pro-

tect communities 

from the devastating effects of ille-

gal money lending in the run up to 

Christmas. 

 

Click here for more information 

https://www.liverpool.gov.uk/housing/fuel-bills-and-energy-efficiency/save-money-and-get-help-with-your-fuel-bills/
https://www.stoploansharks.co.uk/press/dont-fall-prey-to-loan-sharks-online-square/



